
Government response: Aramark takes
ownership of DIO Hestia contracts

Aramark has assumed full ownership of the CarillionAramark operating company
which will continue to provide services to the DIO for the duration of the
existing Hestia contracts in respect of the South East & London, Scotland &
NI and North Regions;
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